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LET’S INTRODUCE 
Dear FSBS-student!
My name is Wieke, I am 20 years old 
and I am a third-year Cultural anthro-
pology student. Last year, I was a mem-
ber of the Educational Committee and 
as a Faculty Council member, I’d like to 
continue on improving our Faculty. In doing 
so, I will focus on inclusivity and accessibility, support for 
student participation, and sustainability. I hope to drink 
a cup of tea with you in ‘het Hok’ as soon as possible, but 
until then I’m always available online. See you soon!

I’m Boaz, 23 years old and currently 
finishing the last year of my Sociology 
bachelor. Students could recognize 
me as an old board member of Usocia 
and this year I will wrap up my time at 

our faculty with my place in the Faculty 
council. As the PR coordinator I will be 

occupied with making the monthly Toilet Paper and our 
social media. Besides that I am focussing on student 
facilities and internationalization. All your input as a 
student is appreciated so never hesitate to make contact!

Hello, my name is Daniël and I am 24 
years old. After several years of 
involvement with our faculty, both in 
front and behind the scenes, I am able 
to proudly say that I will fill the position 
of Technical chairman this year. To matter 
in shaping your education, that’s what is important to me. 
Hence I cannot wait to ask about your opinion this year!

Hey, everybody! My name is Janneke 
and I am 21 years old. Last year I was 
a board member of the study associ-
ation PAP. Now I am in my 4th year 
of Pedagogical Sciences and I will 

enthusiastically dedicate myself to you 
in the Faculty Council! I will mainly focus on your 
student facilities, both at the university and at home. 
If you have any ideas, suggestions and/or compli-
ments on this subject, or if you would like to raise 
something else at faculty level, I would love to hear 
from you!

Hi everybody! My name is Nikki and I 
am 20 years old. Last year I was a board 
member of study association Versatile, 
and this year I represent the students of 
Interdisciplinary Social Science and the 
students of the Faculty of Social Sciences 
in the Faculty Council. Within the Faculty 
Council I will mainly focus on student and teacher well-
being, the tutoring programs and the orientation on the 
job market in the Faculty. Should you have any ideas or 
tips, you can always reach out to me!

Hello everyone! My name is 
Veronique, 21 years old and third 
year psychology student. Last year I 
was the secretary of study 

association Brainwave. This year I 
will be a member of the Faculty board 

and I am committed to making the University 
accessible for everyone. Your opinion is 
tremendously important to us so you can always 
contact me with suggestions. I hope to see you all 
soon at our Faculty! 

Hello! My name is Fenna, 21 years old 
and currently in my third year of 
(Child- and Youth) Psychology. This 
year I will happily present the students 
in the Faculty board. I will primarily 
focus on student and teacher wellbeing, 
career orientation and tutoring programs. 
Your input on these topics is incredibly important, so 
don’t hesitate to come to me with suggestions and ideas! 
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